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Report on the Round Table discussion with Prof. Jennifer Howell - The University
of Western Australia – Award received

I am glad to inform you that I participated in the Round Table discussion with Prof. Jennifer
Howell, Pro Vice-Chancellor - Global Engagement, The University of Western Australia on
academic partnership opportunities held on 08.01.2024 at Taj Connemara, Chennai.

The discussion was found to be highly fruitful and Prof. Jennifer Howell was very much willing

to collaborate with our Institute through an MoU. I informed her about the strengths of our

institute and our willingness to collaborate in academic and research ventures.

In this regard, she was interested in attending an online meeting with our top officials to proceed

further.

I am also happy to inform you that I was honoured with the Global Education Champion
Award during the event.

I thank the management, the Vice Chancellor and the Registrar for the guidance and support.

Director (CIR)


